
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

The Nunatsiavut Government will hold a series of public meetings to 

explain, in further detail, what was discussed and agreed upon during the 

meeting held in St. John’s on Tuesday and Wednesday (Oct. 25-26) 

between the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador, the Nunatsiavut 

Government, Innu Nation and NunatuKavut Community Council 

regarding health concerns with the pending flooding of the Muskrat Falls 

reservoir.  

 

The meetings will also provide opportunity for people to ask questions.  

There will be independent-science support at all meetings to clarify any 

concerns. 

 

The meetings will take place at the following: 

 
Rigolet Tuesday, Nov. 1 Community Hall 

North West River Wednesday, Nov. 2 Community Centre 

Happy Valley-Goose Bay  Thursday, Nov. 3 Lawrence O’Brien Centre 

Mud Lake Friday, Nov. 4 Community Hall 

 

All meetings will begin at 7 p.m. 

 


